Steve Brow
P.O. Box 633
Frederiksted, VI 00841
340-277-4871
sbrow.fire@yahoo.com

Hon. Senator Diane Capehart Chairman Committee on Rules & Judiciary Legislature of the US Virgin Islands St. Croix VI 00820

Dear Sen. Diane Capehart:

It is indeed my honor and privilege to recommend Mr. Antonio Stevens as Director of the Virgin Islands Fire and Emergency Medical Service. As a former Director of the VI Fire Service, I understand and is fully knowledgeable of the skill set and expertise needed to move the Fire Service forward.

I have had the opportunity to observe Mr. Stevens, as he was the Territorial Hazmat Coordinator for the service under my Directorship. He is diligent and works hard to accomplish any task assigned to him, he also has a keen understanding of the fire service with excellent work ethics and innovative ideas for the betterment of the agency.

I wholeheartedly have confidence in Mr. Antonio Stevens and recommend him for Director of the Virgin Islands Fire and Emergency Service.

If additional information is needed, please advise.

. .

**Retired Fire Director**